
Summer Dance Is Going Strong! 
Here’s what’s happening 

 

  
The 2nd Children’s Camp-Style class wraps-up on Thursday with a mini-
performance for family and friends.  This group of dancer children on the 
“dancer couch” is too cute for words!   

 

Rehearsals for the Ashland Regional Ballet performance with 
the Ashland Symphony are underway.  

 
The Summer Teachers and dancers are fully 

engaged in the summer schedule....  and it feels good.   
 

  
Guest Choreographer Erich Yetter will be in residence.  He will teach Advanced Ballet and create a new choreography for Ashland 
Regional Ballet dancers.  It is sure to be an intense week of classes and choreography for Ashland Regional Ballet dancers.   
 

Through-out this week all regularly scheduled classes will continue with no changes to the schedule.    
  

 
Fall classes are now online and available for registration.  Register by August 22nd to save the $25 Registration Fee.   For full class 
listings visit www.OpusDanceStudio.com.  Need tights/leotards/shoes/hair nets?  Our supply of Dance Class Essentials is available 
for registered Opus students.  Check out the flyer on the Opus Bulletin Board under Dance Tips & News. 
 

 
August 16 - Brookside Park in Ashland at 8pm 
Guy C. Myers Memorial Bandshell 
(Brookside Park Summer Concerts are sponsored by the  
Ashland City Parks and Recreation Department.) 
 

Prior to the performance the Ashland Regional Ballet Board of Directors will host its annual Picnic in the Park as a fundraiser for the 
ballet company.  Picnic food and drinks will be served for a donation, on the lawn adjacent to the band shell.  Admission – FREE!  
Donations happily received.     
 

 
Sydney Box has studying been at Kansas City Ballet.  Her mother sent us this beautiful picture taken at 
the Kansas City Museum of Art.   
 

ARB dancers and Alumni have been studying hard this summer and doing great things.  Send me 
pictures and news for the end of the summer wrap up newsletter.  We love to hear what’s happening.  

 

If you have news to share please forward it to me for inclusion in our next Newsletter.  
Thanks, and happy dancing.  Hellie Schussler - on behalf of the faculty & staff at Opus II & ARB 

 

For more information about Newsletter items and class information visit www.OpusDanceStudio.com.  
Check “Upcoming Events” for a full calendar of Opus II and ARB dance activities 

Opus II is proud to be the home of Ashland Regional Ballet 
www.OpusDanceStudio.com 
E-mail:  opusARB@zoominternet.net  
phone:  419.289.3581 

http://www.opusdancestudio.com/
http://www.opusdancestudio.com/
http://www.opusdancestudio.com/

